KIWW/96.1 FM STEREO

July 11, 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein, KOSBV
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

It was of great surprise to receive your letter today,
about your reception of KIWW FM 96.1 in Kansas!

This letter is to confirm the report of programming
that you heard on July 7, 1990 from 12:25 - 12:31 pm.

We know that this kind of sporadic opening of E-skip
happens once in a while, hopefully when it happens next
time you will be listening to us.

We appreciate your time to let us know of this, and
we are at your service.

erely

lanca Fradera

Business Manager - KIWW
\
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